
11/01/2020 

MR Paul Grayson 
- 1109 Wearden rd RD 
Oxford falls NSW 2100 
Vanessagrayson@yahoo.com.au 

RE: DA2019/1340 - 100 / 0 Meatworks Avenue OXFORD FALLS NSW 2100

I disagree with the development proposal for the Meatwork's location at Oxford Falls. 
Oxford Falls has a unquiness which provides natural corridors for native plants and animals to 
live within a secure corridor. The impact of development on the Meatwork's land will harm and 
damage the immediate environment, with native wildlife being distributed and loss of their 
habitat. 
The traffic within this area will become more congested especially during school hours. The 
potential for student safety is at a higher risk.
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